Lake Weed Management Committee

Tuesday April 27, 2021

Regular Meeting

Zoom Meeting

The meeting was called to order by Mark Harris at 7:02pm. Present were Michele Fitzpatrick (TL), Chris Kennavane (WL), Marty Harris (TL), Simon Ellis (WSO, Chris Sanders (WSP) and Mark Harris, Selectman.

Absent were Joe Welsh (DP(TL), Lida Exstein

Minutes from March 30,2021 were approved by Marty Harris, 2nd by Chris Kennavane. Vote was unanimous.\

Introduction of Chris Sanders as new (old) member representing WSP.

West Side Pond and Tyler lake a waiting for permits having both cleared the Endangered Species people. Their main concern is Variable Milfoil.

Woodridge has the permit for carp and is waiting to resolve the size issue.

West Side Pond was the recipient of the DEEP Grant. The others will keep trying.

Discussion on the BoF meeting and public lakes and ponds request for funding. A presentation will be made by Chris Sanders for that funding and our participation will be important.

Next meeting will be held om May 25, 2021. It is yet to be determined if it can be done by Zoom or in person. I will keep you updated.

Motion to adjourn was made by Chris Sanders, 2nd by Simon Ellis and unanimously approved at 7:20 pm.

Respectfully Submitted Merks Harris By Mark S. Harris, Chairman Attest Poed Town Clark